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To All Faculty:

Dear Colleague,

With the transition to new leadership at Stony Brook University, now
is the time for all faculty to provide input about important matters
concerning research at our university, in order to be able to inform
decision making in the future.

For this purpose the Research Committee of the University Senate has
set up an on-line survey, and asks for your response.  The survey,
which is anonymous and should not take more than 10 to 15 minutes of
your time, is located at:

https://survey.stonybrook.edu/TakeSurvey.aspx?SurveyID=98M2no2
It will be open for the next 10 days.

Please take the time to respond.  Your voice is important.

Sincerely,

Michael Schwartz 
President, University Senate
University Senate Research Committee


